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FDI is working on a deal to acquire a 30 year old Cold Chain / Food 
importer company, although details of the deal is classified at this 
moment, we are proud to announce that negotiations are positive and 
we are 90% from closing the deal!

 

With this acquisition, FDI’s revenue will have a boost of more than 
600% with a profit increase of more than 100%!

 

That is all for now, stay tuned for more updates!

Acquisition of a large Cold Chain / Food 
Importer company 



"A word from our Chief Executive Officer " - 
STEVEN TAN
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The newly acquired company has been dealing in importing of meats, 
cold storage facility and distribution within Klang Valley for the past 30 
years. There is a significant synergy here for FDI as we plan to venture 
downstream into B2B or B2C.



This collaboration will not only immediately increase our revenue by 
600%, it opens up a variety of expansion opportunities in the near 
future.

 

This is truly a major milestone for FDI.
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"TNB SUBSTATION AT SENARONG FARM 24 
PONDS
Thanks to our operation team and TNB consultant, after association 
with TNB,  we are able to increase our electrical capacity by 300 amp 
and    giving us more than enough juice to run at full capacity. We 
spend RM100,000 to implement this project at Senarong farm and 
it  will be fully functional at February 2022. 
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On 25th December 2021, a total of 62 Covid-19 Omicron variant 
cases have been detected in Malaysia so the market of export will be 
again affected.



Our operations team is not affected as we fall under essential 
services, and as for shrimps price and sales, those are not affected 
because the general population have gotten used to the new norm.



 





  

 

OMICRON CASES DETECTED IN MALAYSIA!



With the festive season just around the 
corner , FDI marketing team is planning to 
roll out our hamper styled prawns at 
Chinese New Year (1st February 2022), 
stay tuned!

UPCOMING MOVE BY FDI...
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STAY TUNE FOR THE DESIGN


